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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is Pastor JP Miller. 
Yesterday I called a Heather Wilson to find out what my legal rights were when trying to tell
my wife goodbye while she was getting in an ambulance. 
Heather told me to calm down and listen to whatever the officers around me are saying. 
And that was the end of the conversation as I remember. 
She stayed on the phone with me to make sure I was in fact doing as she asked. 
Later that day she called me to check on me and ask about my wife. 

Thank you
PJp. 

**** 

All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under
the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This correspondence is intended
exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information
that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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